
COVID-19 ANNOUNCEMENT 
12/03/2020

Dear friends, guests and colleagues,⁣ 
 
In light of recent events, we at Amass Restaurant and  Broaden & Build, have gathered 
and discussed, and here’s what we’ve decided as a group. For now we remain open while 
we continue to monitor and assess the situation. We are of course taking extra precau-
tions by following government issued guidelines to ensure the safety of our guests and 
staff. Your time and experience with us is incredibly important. With that said, your safety, 
and the safety of our staff, is more important. We remain open to welcome you, but are 
flexible and understand if you choose to postpone your time with us.

Specifcially for Broaden & Build this means the following:⁣
⁣
• Potato Bread Brunch on Saturday will be postponed until a later date.⁣
⁣
• We will be offering take-away fried chicken, fermented potatoes and beer this weekend 
(more information on that to follow)⁣
⁣
• You can still choose to dine in, but we’re limiting the menu and the amount of seats. We 
encourage you to make a reservation if you choose to dine in.⁣
⁣
• Hours for this weekend will be as follows: Fri & Sat: 12:00 - 20:00, Sun 12:00 - 19:00⁣
⁣
If you have any questions, please give us a call or email us.⁣
⁣
Even during these uncertain times, we still look forward to welcoming you.⁣

broadenbuildcph.com
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